
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Wednesday, June 5, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 

at the Courthouse Annex Building for a Public Hearing (advertised) on FY 2019-2020 Budgets 

with County Manager, Joseph Saxon, Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and Janet Winter, Elections 

Superintendent present for the meeting.   

 County Manager, Joseph Saxon, called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. and stated the 

purpose of the hearing which is to hear comments from the public on the FY 2019-2020 Budgets.  

Public comments will be limited to three minutes per participant and public rebuttal from citizens 

present will be limited to two minutes. There being no further comments, the Public Hearing 

adjourned at 5:35 p.m.    

________________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman 

 

Attest: ___________________________ 

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  


